
SUNDAY  MASSES   4.30pm (vigil) 9.30am 11.00am & 5.00pm   
                              
WEEKDAYS   Mass 9.30am Monday to Saturday.                        
    
CONFESSION  Saturday 9.00-9.25am and 4.00-4.25pm, Tuesday 6.30pm –7.00pm 
 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament from 10.00am to 10.30am every Monday. 
(Except on days of funerals) 
 
 

 
ROSARY FOR PEACE Tuesday at 7.00pm. 
 
 
LUCKY ENVELOPE DRAW Thank you to everyone who entered this month’s 
Lucky Envelope draw.  136 entries were received.  £5 per entry.  Total £680 
Split : £340 to Parish funds. 
1st prize £136   2nd prize £102   3rd prize £68   4th prize £34 
Congratulations to the prize winners : 
1st. Mary Steven  2nd. Fr. Johny   3rd. Peter Hunter  4th. Agnes Cowie 
Enjoy spending your winnings.  Thank you to everyone who entered this 
month’s draw.  If you haven’t taken a shot yet , why not have a go. 
Remember , you’ve got to be…. in it to win it !!! 
 
 
WHITE FLOWER APPEAL on the weekend of  28th January.                                          
A representative from SPUC will speak at all Masses. 
 
 
ENROLMENT MASSES on Sunday 21st January for those children       
being presented for the Sacraments of First Confession and First Holy 
Communion.   9.30am for the pupils of St. Cuthbert’s Primary and 
11.00am for the pupils of St. Ninian’s Primary. 

 
  
 
 
 

Email: frdornan@rcdom.org.uk                                                     
Tel: 01698 823638                                                                      

Website:  https://stniniansandstcuthberts.co.uk 

PLEASE PRAY FOR   
 

SICK  
 All sick and housebound of the parish 

 
RIP 

Liam Reid, Andrew Miller, Stephen McLachlan, Anna O’Neill 
 

MONTHS MIND 
Peter Doyle, George and Ellen Stewart,  

Francis and Mary Carracher 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
Francis and Martha Loan, Michael and Bridget Seagrave 

Molly Brady, James Mallon 
 

BIRTHDAY REMEMBRANCE    
John Donnelly, George Donnelly, Stephen Donnelly 

 
 

Funeral Arrangements; Andrew Miller Vigil Reception Sunday 28th       
January at 6.30pm, Funeral Mass Monday 29th January at 9.30am 

 
 
GIFT BAGS  If you would like to recycle any of your Christmas gift 
bags, please leave them at the back of the church and the One World 
Group will make good use of them. 
 
WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHIRSTIAN UNITY The annual Week of Prayer 
for Christian Unity will be celerbated from 18–25 January 2024. This year, 
the theme is: Go and do likewise.  Resources and materials for public                     
celebrations and private prayer have been made available by Churches                
Together in Britain and Ireland and can be found online at ctbi.org.uk/
weekofprayer and www.christianunity.va 

Please maintain a respectful silence in the church,                     
before and after Mass in consideration of those                                    
who wish to spend some time in private prayer. 

 

SVDP  For requests for assistance please telephone  
  07534546955 


